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Sen. Foley meets with Central Islip Schools Administration
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Central Islip School Board member Fred Philips, Senator Brian X. Foley, School Board Vice-

President John Smith, and Central Islip Superintendent of Schools Craig G. Carr, Ed.D.

For more information, please contact us at sd3info@gmail.com or by phone at 631-360-3365 (3356).
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